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MllXICO, D. P. 

October 24th 1942 . 

Mr . Amon G. Carter , 
President of Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort ? orth , Texas , 
u. s . -~~ . 

My dear Mr . Carter :-

I have been very busy traveling all over 
Mexico and Cuba , because of the inauguration of new air - ­
lines . This is the reason for not answering your kind - --­
letter of September 30th. 

We were very proud t o receive the visit 
of good first class Americans as your goodsel f fo r the --­
inauguration of Amer i can Airlines Service . 

I am looking forward to see you i n the -
near future and cultivate our newly- born friendship . You -
left many new friends in Mexico. We often speak of you 
with sympathy and admira t ion. 

Thank you for the fine hat you sent me . 
It is a good one and it arrived in first cl ass condition. 
I wea r it very often , specially in Cuernavaca . 

ASC/jgc . 

With best regards , I remain 

Very sincerely yours , 


